
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 July 2006 

7. HEATHCOTE VALLEY RIDING SCHOOL - PERMANENT GRAZING 
 
 The Board received a report from Darren Moses, Project Manager, in respect to issues raised by the 

Heathcote Valley Riding School’s deputation to the Board meeting of 8 March 2006. 
 
 The report provided information on the current situation and why it is considered a decision on 

permanent grazing would be premature having regard to the issues in respect of the City Plan and 
future rezoning. 

 
 The Board received the report and decided that representatives of the Riding School be invited to join 

the Board on a site visit to the area later in the year. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


